Poors Piece Charity 2021

Annual Report to the Oakley Parish Annual Meeting
The charity normally supports the Bicester bus and also some members of The Afternoon Club to enable them to participate in meals and outings. 
But with the suspension of the bus and club meetings there have been no support payments made in the last year. 
An offer was made to cover any expenses incurred by the volunteer Covid Support group in carrying out their splendid work on behalf of the elderly and vulnerable, but no claims were received.
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